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 Public Notice  

JPS 2019 - 24 Tariff Application                                            

Public  Consultation/Invitation To Respond 

The Office of Utilities Regulation’s (OUR) analysis of the Jamaica Public Service Company 

Limited’s (JPS) 2019-2024 Tariff Application is underway.  

The regulator’s review is permitted under Schedule 3 of the JPS’s Electricity Licence, 2016.  

Public consultation is part of the OUR’s review of the application, and this normally                  

includes public meetings (town hall-type engagements) which have been significantly            

constrained at this time by the COVID-19 Pandemic. Notwithstanding, we still want to 

hear from you. 

The OUR invites you to review the JPS application and submit your comments by Friday, 

2020 May 29 via email to: jpstariff2019@our.org.jm.  

The 2019-24 JPS Tariff Application and supporting documents can be found on the OUR’s 

website: www.our.org.jm.  

 Yvonne Nicholson 
Director, Consumer and Public Affairs 

The Office of Utilities Regulation 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 
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